
The educators at Drummoyne preschool support this bill for to assist services to attract and 

retain qualified professionals through wages increases. We would like to see that this is 

extended to ALL early childhood services and not just those funded by the federal 

government (ie long day care) 

Helen Millar 

Director  

 

 


